
 
  

LEAP - Learning - Engaged – Aspiring - Proud 

Aspiring Visitor!  

Parents may remember that this year, in support of our LEAP initiative, we 

renamed our classes after inspiring sports stars. Well, in our assembly this 

week, we got to meet Mr Skinner, the sports star selected by Year 5 

‘Team Skindog’. Mr Skinner gave a very inspiring talk to the children 

about his amazing surfing achievements and those of his son Lukas too. 

He also shared a brilliant video which illustrated Lukas’ surfing journey, 

the hard work he puts in and the various ups and downs he’s experi-

enced along the way. 

To say that the children were Engaged  is a huge understatement - we 

were all absolutely mesmerised! It was a brilliant assembly! The children 

asked Mr Skinner lots of insightful questions and Learned a great deal. 

We’re sure lots of the children went away with exciting Aspirations for 

their futures. We were also very Proud of our former pupil Lukas and his achievements and we know 

that Leven must’ve been very proud of his dad and brother too! 

We’d like to share an enormous thank you to Mr Skinner for such an incredible experience. Thank 

you! 

Cross Country Omission - Sorry! 

We must start this week’s newsletter with an apology to Francesca in Year 6. In 

last week’s newsletter we noted many amazing performances in the recent cross 

country race and a special second place that was achieved too. Unfortunately 

we neglected to mention that Francesca also achieved an incredible second 

place in the Year 6 Girls event. We’re really sorry for missing you out Francesca, 

you gave a great performance and we’re all very proud of you - well done!!  

Thank goodness Perranporth School is a safe place to make mistakes! Phew! 

BorrowBox - Cornwall Library Services 

We have amazing news! 

 

The school has signed up to a FREE app called BorrowBox (Cornwall library services). This will allow all 

children to access thousands of books and audio books. Your child will be bringing home a letter that 

contains their borrower number and individual pin. You need to sign in at home and input your email ad-

dress (this email address will not be needed again with this app). 

The children will be accessing texts in class to read along with so it is imperative that you have created 

an account at home (using their information that is 

on the letter). 

 

It really is an incredible app! 

 

Any problems, please catch Miss Pryor. 



Parent Meeting – Wednesday 21st February (INSET Day) 

 

This week we shared invitations for parents to attend our Parent Meetings on Wednes-

day 21st February 2024, (School INSET Day). These will be will be face to face meet-

ings individually with parents to discuss your child’s progress and to answer any que-

ries or questions you may have.  

Appointments can be booked using SchoolCloud - Please visit https://

perranporth.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments.  

Do you have any parenting questions?  

Kevin is back! 

 

Following the success of our previous Early Help Hub session. We will be hosting Kevin Finch from the Early Help Hub 

team on Friday 9th February from 9am - 11am. 

 

Referrals to the Early Help Hub are in high demand across the County please use this opportunity to find out more 

information or be signposted to further support. NO APPOINTMENT NECESSARY just come in via the school office.  

Wraparound Care - Survey 

Apologies, the link to our Wraparound Care survey that was shared on last week’s newsletter didn’t 

work properly. We did resend a working link via Class Dojo, but in case you missed it or haven’t re-

sponded yet, the link is below. Many thanks 

Survey Link: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?

id=5qFuEydnK0uKy2Flsr6uECMAUsEKWm5AtoK79QujjZZUNFkwNjJXODk5ODU4ME1YWTFMSERDT0NNV

S4u  

Thank You FOPS 

We would very much like to share a huge thank you to FOPS for supporting us in the purchase of lots 

of new and exciting curriculum resources. As I’m sure you can imagine, our resources have a pretty 

hard learning life and often need refreshing and sometimes replacing too. As you can see from the 

pictures, the children have made fantastic use of our new resources in their learning across the cur-

riculum already. Thank you to FOPS and to our parent community for supporting our FOPS events 

which raise such vital funds for our school. 
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